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L. Meeting called to Order
A. RollCall
B. Minutes of Last Meeting

2. Board Report

3. CEO's Report
A. Finance Update
B. StaffUpdate
C. Grant Update

4. NEW BUSINESS

5. OLD BUSINESS

6. Public Forum (3 minutes)

Meeting Adjourned
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The meeting was called to order by Martha Wolf at 5:30 PM.

RoLu CRt-t-: See attached.

Mrs. Beck made the motion to accept the September 28th Board Minutes as presented. The motion was

seconded by Mrs. Cunningham, and the motion passed unanimously.

BoRRo RepoRr: Mrs. Wolf tabled a discussion on the marketing strategies for Palm Bay Academy for the
coming year. She volunteered to schedule a meeting with Mike McBride from the McBride Marketing
Group. She expressed the need to actively market Palm Bay Academy on digital media.

CEO's RepoRr: The issue with the storm water has finally been resolved with the City of Palm Bay. The

initial draft of the School lmprovement Plan (SlP), which has been developed with faculty, staff, parent,

and Board input, was presented to the Board. The main focus of the SIP this year is to promote rigor and

expectations in each classroom. lt also addresses working on improving grades in language arts and

math, and bringing additional support to the teachers in the classrooms by hiring more assistants,

assigning all teachers a mentor, and meeting the professional development needs of the faculty.

StarF Upontr: Sandy Harvell and Jennifer Sanzo forwarded their resignations to the administration citing
personal reasons. The administration accepted their resignations and posted the vacancies.

OLD BuslNEss: Still working with the city on the final mode of payment to clear PBA of any owed monies.

Ms. Renata informed the Board members that the PBA Cheerleading Team was invited to be part of the

Thanksgiving Day Parade at Disney. They wbre also invited to Heritage High School to perform at the

Football Players Championship Game.

Ms. Madhu informed the board of her planned absence between November 7th and November 18th. The

Board approved her leave.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20 PM. The next meeting was scheduled for November 29th,2O],7 .
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Submitted by Mrs. Madhu Longani

Approved by President of the Board


